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August 18, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Bobbie Jo Buel 
Editor – Arizona Daily Star 
Via Email 
 
 
Re: Bid to raise county wastewater, sewer fees dumped 
 
 
Dear Ms. Buel, 
 
Patrick McNamara’s story, Bid to raise county wastewater, sewer fees dumped, which was 
posted on line August 17, 2015 and in print today, is inaccurate and I am requesting the story be 
corrected immediately.  
 
Under the section titled Tax Levy Set, Mr. McNamara notes, “Carroll cast the sole votes in 
opposition to setting the levy”.  The last sentence in the article states, “Miller and Carroll both voted 
against authorizing delivery of the Pima County tax statements”. Both of these statements are 
incorrect. 
 
The correction to be made should include the fact I actually voted against setting the levy and 
voted for the delivery of tax statements.  For clarification, you can watch this brief video clip of 
yesterday’s vote, which clearly shows the inaccuracy in the reporting: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NbPGd5sHrAo&feature=youtu.be  
 
I spoke with Tim Steller last night regarding this issue and he notified Mr. McNamara.  This 
morning I noticed the story still had not been updated as of 8:52am.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Ally Miller 
Supervisor, District 1 
 

http://www.allymillerdistrict1.com/
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